Ci ty Of Waltham eiry by e

Jeannette A. McCarthy Aig 3y
Mayor L S S0y

May 9, 2018

TO: The City Council
RE: Acceptance of Gifts — In Memory of Joseph L. Burgoyne, lli

Dear Councillors:

| respectfully request acceptance of two benches and two trees to be located on the
Waltham Common from friends of Joseph L. Burgoyne, lll. Enclosed please find letters
from Wayne F.X. Brasco, Sr. and Joe’s wife, Patricia Burgoyne.

| am available to answer any questions you may have on these gifts.

Sincerely,

&M &

Jednnette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb

Enclosures

cc:  Wayne F.X. Brasco
Patricia Burgoyne

610 Main Street ¢ Waltham, Massachusetts 02452 o (781) 314-3100 ¢ Fax (781) 894-9581



WAYNE F.X. BRASCO, SR.
FUNERAL COUNSELOR

MEMORIAL CHAPELS

May 1% of Our 75" Year 2018

The City of Waltham

610 Main Street

Waltham, Massachusetts 02453
Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy

Dear Mayor McCarthy

I am writing to request permission to allow some close friends of the late
Joseph L. Burgoyne III., after his sudden and unexpected passing to
donate two benches and two trees to the city of Waltham in Joe’s
memory.

Some of Joe’s closest friends who have witnessed Joe’s dedication and
love for his city would be truly appreciative of these benches and trees
being placed on the public common, in the location deemed appropriate
by Mayor McCarthy.

Than@onsideration in this matter, and on behalf of his
friends.

Wayne F.X//Brasco St.
RECEIVED

MAY 07 2018
MAYOR’S OFFICE

773 MOODY STREET, WALTHAM MASSACHUSETTS 02453 ¢ 781-893-6260

325 TRAPELO ROAD, BELMONT MASSACHUSETTS 02478 ¢ 617-484-2088
FACSIMILE 781-893-5965
www. brascofuneralhome.com



144 Kingston Road, Waltham, Massachusetts 02453

April 30th, 2018
City of Waltham
610 Main Street
Waltham, Massachusetts 02453 ..
Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

With deep respect and gratitude I request the City of Waltham accept two patk
benches and two flowering trees in Memory of my late husband Joseph L.
Burgoyne III.

The Burgoyne family has been a Waltham family for four generations, owning
and operating Ideal Concrete Block Company and True Value Hardware.

a
.

Joe loved his city and all who call it home. I would truly appreciate the city
allowing his friends to make this dedication in his memory.

Sincgere}y,

Patricia Burgoyne
RECEIVED

MAY 09 2018
MAYOR'S OFFICE



